
NOTICE TO THE BAR

RE: SILICA LITIGATION

 As set forth in the Notice to the Bar dated June 2, 2004 concerning an application pursuant to Rule 4:38A and the
 Mass Tort Guidelines to designate all pending and future silica litigation statewide as a mass tort, the Supreme Court
 has considered the application and the comments received in response to said notice and has determined not to
 designate the silica litigation as a mass tort at this time.

Any questions relating to this matter should be directed to the following:

 Michelle V. Perone, Esq.
 Chief, Civil Court Programs
 Civil Practice Division 
 P.O. Box 981
 Trenton, NJ 08625
 Phone: (609) 292-8471
 Fax: (609) 777-0844
 e-mail: michelle.perone@njcourts.gov

Richard J. Williams, J.A.D.
 Administrative Director of the Courts
 Dated: July 29, 2004

 


